

TDD: 530-543-0956

File Code:

1920

Date: May 27, 2016

Dear Interested Party:

United States

Agriculture

Department of

You are receiving this message because you participated in the Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit (LTBMU) Land Management Plan Revision objection process. As you know, we posted our final environmental impact statement (FEIS) and Land Management Plan online in July 2015, concurrent with a notice in the Federal Register published by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA).

At this time, we are posting the final Land Management Plan on our website once again for two weeks, prior to signing the final Record of Decision (ROD). The document is available at http://www.fs.usda.gov/goto/ltbmu/ForestPlanRevision.

The purpose of this posting is to allow you to view minor changes that have been made since last July. All of these changes are in the Land Management Plan document. No changes have been made to the FEIS and Appendices since they were posted online in July 2015. Most of the changes in the Land Management Plan are simple errata, to correct labeling or spelling errors. A few changes were made to clarify our response to the instructions we received from the Objection Reviewing Officer. We have also posted a list of these errata and clarifications, with page number references. This website posting is for information only; it is not a comment period.

Once the final ROD has been signed by the Regional Forester and noticed in the Federal Register, we will have hard copies and CDs of the plan documents available on request, and the final ROD will also be posted online.

Thank you for your interest and participation in our Land Management Plan revision process. We look forward to your continued participation as we move forward with projects guided by our revised plan.

Sincerely,

JEFF MARSOLAIS Forest Supervisor



